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CUMBERWORTH FIRST SCHOOL 

Newsletter 6th November 2020 

Remembrance Sunday 

Rev Joyce has asked us to pass this on to you: Unfortunately this year there will be no 

Remembrance Sunday commemoration at the Denby Dale War Memorial.  Instead it has been 

suggested that people might like to stand in silence on their doorsteps at 11am and that 

children might like to make pictures of poppies to place in their windows. 

 

 

Senior Pupil 

Congratulations to                             

Daniel D                                                          

who has been awarded his Senior Pupil 

badge this week. 



 

 

                                                                                  

 

 

 

 

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

          

A reminder that the Flu 

vaccinations will take place 

on Tuesday 24th November 

for all children whose 

parents have given 

permission. 

Dinner Money 

It is important that 

dinner money accounts are 

kept in credit. Please 

ensure you check the 

balance and top up 

regularly if required. 

Any accounts in arears 

should be brought into 

credit without delay 

please. 

Social Distancing                                            

As we enter the new Lockdown period can we remind 

parents please to ensure they maintain appropriate social 

distancing on the playground.  Additionally, once you have 

dropped-off or collected your child / children please 

leave promptly.  We know these are worrying and difficult 

times for many of you. Therefore, it is essential that we 

try to limit contact between families as much as possible 

to avoid spreading the virus and causing disruption to the 

children’s education and impeding their wellbeing.                             

We thank you very much for your help and support. 

Shoebox Appeal 

Thank you to everyone who 

was able to donate a 

shoebox to the Shoebox 

Appeal. We received a total 

of 41 shoeboxes, which have 

now been collected by 

Teams4u. 

 

 

BBC Children In Need                                                             

Just a reminder that this year we will be supporting Children In 

Need again but are asking you to make any donations through 

our special online donation page as follows: 

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?sh

opid=1310 

Thank you                                                                               

 

School Christmas Dinner     

Our Christmas Dinner this year will be on                   

Wednesday 16th December.                                                    

If your child usually brings sandwiches but                      

wishes to have a school dinner that day please let us         

know by 20th November.   Thank you. 

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=1310
https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=1310

